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JUN 11 2004

SPECIAL ORDER
NO.2004- 437

SUBJECT:  RECALL OF MR. LOWIE LUNARIA FROM THE OFFICE
OF THE SECRETARY TO THE SPECIAL CONCERNS
OFFICE

In the interest of the service, Mr. Lowie Lunaria is hereby recalled from the Office of the
Secretary to the Special Concerns Office.

As such, he shall clear himself from all work, money and property accountabilities from
his present place of assignment before reporting to his mother unit for new assignment.

This Order takes effect immediately.
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